Notice of Public Meeting Town of Cornwall

The Cornwall Development Review Board will hold a Public Meeting on Wednesday, March 1st 2017, at 7 pm, at the Cornwall Fire Department located on Route 30 in Cornwall, VT.

Purpose(s) of Meeting:

- 1. To hear a request by 5 Trillium Partners, of Concord MA, to subdivide their 7.78 acre lot on the corner of Cider Mill Rd and Route 125 in Cornwall VT, into 2 lots, with Lot 1 = 2.03 acres, and Lot 2 = 5.75 acres. This matter was classified by the Cornwall Development Review Board as a Minor Subdivision on September 28^{th} 2016.
- 2. To hear a request by Joseph Brown, of Centerville OH, to create a Personal Landing Strip on residential property at the end of Robbins Rd in Cornwall VT.
- 3. To hear a request by Churchill and Janet Franklin, of Concord MA, for a Waiver of the Front Yard Setback Requirement for a residential structure at 325 Ridge Rd in Cornwall VT.

The above applications are available to the public at the Cornwall Town Clerk's office, Route 30, Cornwall, VT. You are free to review the file for any additional information concerning this particular matter.

Persons wishing to be heard at this Public Meeting may do so in person or may be represented at the meeting by licensed Vermont Attorney or an authorized agent. Please note that in accordance with Chapter 117, Section 4464, of the Vermont statutes, participation in the first Public Meeting for any hearing described above is a prerequisite to the right to make subsequent appeal.